
 

 

 

 

What are your community pharmacy  
priorities for 2018? 

     
 

As a member organization, NCPA wants to align our efforts and resources with the 
issues that are most important to YOU.  There’s no shortage of issues for NCPA to 

focus its attention on, but we need your help.  As an NCPA member and a 
community pharmacy owner/manager, your input will be used to determine 

where NCPA allocates its efforts in 2018. Share your priorities with us.   
 

Take the survey at:  
http://bit.ly/2018prioritysurvey   

  

(NOTE: website address is case-sensitive; type it into your browser exactly as it appears above) 
 

Questions? Please contact Leon Michos at 1-800-544-7447. 
 

Thank you for your feedback! 

 

Tell Us What You Think! 
 

 

 

Share your thoughts  
with us by taking a  
5-minute survey. 

 

 

http://bit.ly/2018prioritysurvey

